
 
 

 

 

 

 
  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

 

           

NOTICE 

 
Beginning 4/16/23 (weather permitting), Baldwin Construction, Inc. and D&F 

Construction Company will be performing nighttime and Saturday work between the hours 

of 9:00pm and 5:00am, Sundays and Thursdays and 9:00am and 3:00pm on Saturdays at the 

intersection of Wisconsin Avenue (MD 355) and Montgomery Lane. Work is expected to 

continue intermittently through May 2023. 

   The operations will include modification of traffic signals, milling & paving and 

installation of curb & gutter. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Shirley Reeves, Area 

Engineer, Montgomery County Department Of Transportation at 240-271-1294  
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